
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, July 21, 2015 9:39 AM 
Sakina Deas 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 150163-TL 

Hi Sakina, 

I have updated the docket title per your request below. Per our telephone conversation, I'm also 
confirming that we used "Administrator" rather than "Administration" for the sake of 
consistency. Give me a call if you have any questions. 

Thank you! 

Dorothy 

From: Sakina Deas 
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 7:40 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Docket No. 150163-Tl 

Hi Dorothy, 

Can we change the Docket title for Docket 150163-Tl to "Petition for expedited review of growth code denials by the 
Number Pooling Administration for the Tampa Central rate center by Verizon Florida LLC". 

Sakina Deas 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Telecommuncation 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
{850} 413-6504 
sdeas@psc.state.f/.us 
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